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Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                            21st April 2020 

 

Welcome back to the new Summer Term, I hope you all had a lovely Easter and managed to relax as 

much as possible. 

 

We have updated our website with new “Work Packs”.  There is one for every year group and they can 

be found under the section “Homework During Closure”. 

Also, The Department for Education have advised schools of two on-line classroom and resource hubs.  

They are: 

The Oak National Academy at https:/www.thenational.academy  (which offers 180 video lessons each 

week across abroad range of subjects. Reception through to Year 10) 

BBC Bitesize, an educational package across TV and on-line featuring celebrities and teachers, helping 

to keep children learning at home and supporting parents: 

https:/www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 

Over the coming weeks teaching staff will direct parents to specific lessons that are particularly 

useful to access, please also check the website regularly.  Thank you for your support and keep safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize

